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Brian K. Veerkamp; George Turnboo; Lori Parlin; Greg P. Ferrero; Brooke Laine 
Tiffany Schmid; Sue Hennike; David A Livingston; BOS-Clerk of the Board; Laura 

Schwartz 
BOS Agenda 6-24-2025 Item #6 Cemeteries Budget Transfer Planning to CAO 

I just wanted to make sure your Board understands that reorganizations such as this 
create an additional work load for the Auditor-Controller's staff. It makes preparing 
required documents like the financial transactions report for the State Controller 
(SCO) more difficult, the cost plan for the SCO more difficult, preparing the budget 
book more difficult, and the agency wide financial statements more difficult. 

It also makes it much more difficult for members of the public to attempt to follow 
along and review the budget book and understand county spending. 

Joe Harn 
Auditor-Controller 
El Dorado County 


